
September 15th, 2023

RE: Exciting News -- Our Company has Merged!

Dear Valued Customers,

We are thrilled to announce that our company has merged with Oak Ridge Landscape, a leading name in the landscaping
industry. This merger marks a significant milestone in our journey, as it brings together two dedicated teams and combines
our expertise to provide you with even better services and an enhanced customer experience.

Our commitment to delivering top-notch landscaping solutions remains unwavering. With the synergy of our talents and
resources, we aim to exceed your expectations and continue to beautify and enrich your outdoor spaces. Our shared values
of quality, professionalism, and customer satisfaction are at the core of this merger, and we are confident that you will
witness the positive impact in the services we offer.

In the coming weeks, you can expect to see some exciting changes as we integrate the strengths of both companies. We
will keep you informed throughout the process, and please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions or
concerns.

Please note payments can either be made online with a credit/debit card or bank transfer. All checks,
please remit to:

Oak Ridge Landscape Design & Excavation Corp.
PO Box 520
Holbrook, MA 02343

Thank you for your continued support and loyalty over the years. We are incredibly grateful for the trust you have placed
in us, and we look forward to an even stronger partnership with you as we embark on this new chapter together.

Sincerely,

Groleau’s Landscape Contractors
Robert A. Groleau, President

Groleau’s Landscape Contractors
Wayne M. Groleau, Vice-President

Oak Ridge Landscape
Sean G. Piasecki, President

Christopher Groleau


